
GIFTED - pt 10 
_ 

The gifts of ministry / Equipping and building fires





I DON’T LIKE CALLING MYSELF A PASTOR.



SO WHAT’S MORE IMPORTANT? 

DOING / MOTIVE 
TITLE / SERVICE 

POSITION / GIFT



EPHESIANS 4:11-16 
_ 

Now these are the gifts Christ gave to the church: the 
apostles, the prophets, the evangelists, and the pastors 
and teachers. Their responsibility is to work long hours 
on a small salary, have lots of coffee at cafes with 
their congregation members, post lots of terribly 
designed Bible graphics on their Facebook page, heal 
people, take weddings and funerals, be the ambulance at 
the bottom of the cliff-of-our-faith, preach a solid 8-
out-of-10 sermon each week…



EPHESIANS 4:11-16 
_ 

Now these are the gifts Christ gave to the church: the 
apostles, the prophets, the evangelists, and the pastors 
and teachers. Their responsibility is to equip God’s 
people to do his work and build up the church, the body 
of Christ. This will continue until we all come to such 
unity in our faith and knowledge of God’s Son that we 
will be mature in the Lord, measuring up to the full and 
complete standard of Christ.



EPHESIANS 4:11-16 
_ 

Then we will no longer be immature like children. We 
won’t be tossed and blown about by every wind of new 
teaching. We will not be influenced when people try to 
trick us with lies so clever they sound like the truth. 
Instead, we will speak the truth in love, growing in 
every way more and more like Christ, who is the head of 
his body, the church. He makes the whole body fit 
together perfectly. As each part does its own special 
work, it helps the other parts grow, so that the whole 
body is healthy and growing and full of love.



GIFTS  -  EQUIP  -  MATURITY



GIFTS 
_ 

Apostles, prophets, evangelists, pastors and teachers are 
our ministry gifts. 

Remember: we are in the pass-it-on business. Gifts are 
for giving, not for us.  

These are ways to serve, not positions to hold.



EQUIP 
_ 

katartismos 

To make fit for purpose. Like a vessel being loaded for 
fulfilling its journey.





MATURITY 
_ 

v16 

“As each part does its own special work, it helps the 
other parts grow, so that the whole body is healthy and 
growing and full of love.” 

Everyone gets to play, everyone is needed.



IF WE ARE GETTING THIS RIGHT…



OK, TWO THINGS:  
A WARNING AND AN ENCOURAGEMENT.



MATTHEW 23 
_ 

Then Jesus said to the crowds and to his disciples, “The 
teachers of religious law and the Pharisees are the 
official interpreters of the law of Moses. So practice 
and obey whatever they tell you, but don’t follow their 
example. For they don’t practice what they teach. They 
crush people with unbearable religious demands and never 
lift a finger to ease the burden. 

Everything they do is for show. . . . 



2 TIMOTHY 1:6 
_ 

This is why I remind you to fan into flames the spiritual 
gift God gave you when I laid my hands on you. 





HOW ARE YOU GOING AT DOING  
WHAT GOD HAS GIFTED YOU FOR?





THIS IS A MOMENT OF “SELF-AWARENESS”



THREE THINGS YOU SHOULD KNOW/DO 
_ 

1.Strengths Finder 

2.Sacred Pathway 

3.Spiritual Gift - fivefoldsurvey.com 



SO THEREFORE, 
_ 

Because we have been gifted with the presence and power 
of the Holy Spirit, let us take these gifts seriously by 
committing to serve with them and grow the fire inside. 


